at Montefiore

June 23, 2022

Mr. Ryan Lutnick
Game Knights

110 East 59* Street
New York, NY 10022

Dear Ryan,

On behalf of the Children’s Hospital at Montefiore (CHAM), we wish to express our sincere
gratitude for your thoughtful in-kind donation. Your generous gifts of video games, con‘solcs,
Macbooks, and toys are sure to brighten the day of all the children who come through CHAM’s
doors.

CHAM is the only hospital in the Bronx exclusively dedicated to meeting the healthcare needs of
children. Each year, we care for more than 9,000 hospitalized infants, children, and adolescents with
complex medical and surgical conditions. Our Child Life Specialists not only oversee playroom
activities, but also work within CHAM’s inpatient and outpatient units as well as the Emergency
Department. They are focused on the emotional and developmental needs of our pediatric patients
by providing medical play, procedural preparation, and creative expression. Your gifts will benefit
countless children throughout all areas of the Hospital.

Hospitals can be a scary place for children facing serious illnesses. But, as you saw within our
playroom with Austin and Sophie, your donation will allow for more options during playtme,
allowing kids to just be kids. We cannot achieve our goal of providing outstanding care in a
compassionate and family-centered environment without support like yours. Thank you again for
visiting, along with Sam, Jack, and your Mother. We look forward to working with you in the future!

Sincerely,
—_— .
7 empbina
Megan Tomkins Ingrid Orddfiez-Street
Major Gifts Officer Program Supervisor, Certified Child Life Specialist
Montefiore Health System Child Life Program

The Children’s Hospital at Montefiore



